Special Forces Association Chapter XLV (45) Uniting Ohio's Green Berets 8226 S. Perimeter Rd. Bldg 933, Columbus, Ohio 43217-5933

Subject; Meeting Minutes 6 November and 9 November 2017

The November 6th and 9th meetings and luncheons of Special Forces Chapter XLV were called to order at the Hofbrauhaus Newport, KY and Columbus, OH. Notes from all meetings are in these minutes.

Chapter Officers in attendance were;

President:

Vice President: Jeff Gallaher Secretary: Patrick Enlow Treasurer: Chadd Kuhn

Members in attendance:

Patrick Enlow
Charles Mohr
Jeff Gallaher
Carl Fuller
Mark Scott
Chadd Kuhn
Dan Hessler
Dan Vinson

Jeff Gallaher opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. The minutes of the previous meeting we read. He also stated that the Chapter was still in need of a volunteer too take the lead on membership and also to post pictures and stories in the Drop.

Financial Report was given by Chadd Kuhn;

OLD BUSINESS

Jeff said that the Chapter would not be participating in the Columbus Veterans Day Parade due to B Company's schedule. John Mc Cort was not present at the meeting to give a report on the Montagnards. Tom Mc Garth also was not at the meeting to report on the Chapters 503c Status. Both reports will be given at a later date. Bob Lucas will be at the December meeting to give an updated report on the Memorial for the 11th SF.

NEW BUSINESS

Jeff talked about the low attendance for Chapter meetings in the last few months. Charlie Mohr recommended that we send a reminder email out before each meeting to give everyone a nudge to remind them of the meeting. Jeff asked if the Chapter was interested in another 3 Gun Shoot this next year. If the chapter is interested we need to get the range scheduled. Mark Scott said that he would not

be available to be the Lead this next year. Chadd Kuhn stated that we should move the shot to mid October this next year due to B Company's schedule.

Chadd Kuhn said that B Co. will be having a Christmas and that SFA 45 will be assisting. He said the party would be December 3 at Noon. He also asked if SFA 45 member who are going to attend to email their RSVP to him (chadd.a.kuhn.mil@mail.mil) so he could order the proper amount of food. He said he would be following up with Mark Arnold.